
 

 

Dear Parents & Students,  

Greetings ! 

"Education is the key to unlocking the world, a passport to freedom."- Oprah Winfrey 

We're delighted to welcome everyone back to school after a refreshing summer break! The 

campus is already buzzing with vibrant energy, as both academic studies and co-curricular 

activities are now in full swing. We wholeheartedly encourage all students to dive into these 

opportunities, as active participation is truly key to their holistic development. 

Important Saturday Schedule Changes 

 Second Saturdays of each month will now be holidays for students, offering a well-

deserved break. 

 Fourth Saturdays of each month will be dedicated to Parent-Teacher Meetings 

(PTMs). This consistent schedule ensures a regular opportunity to connect with 

teachers and discuss your child's progress, fostering a strong educational partnership. 

Celebrating Successful Summer Internships 

We extend our sincere gratitude to parents for their invaluable support of our students' 

summer internship program. It was truly inspiring to witness our Grade XI students 

proactively engage in various internships during their break, demonstrating a strong 

commitment to gaining practical experience and exploring their interests. With  

consistent encouragement, students completed internships at diverse organizations across 

Ludhiana, including M.J. Oswal Hosiery, District Courts, Bonn Bread, and Avon Cycles. 

Many also broadened their horizons by attending summer internship boot camps at the Bits 

Pilani Goa campus and BML Munjal University. These experiences are undoubtedly 

invaluable as they plan their future academic and career paths. 

To my dear students, as you settle back in, get ready not only to excel in academics but also 

to unleash your potential in co-curricular activities. We have a plethora of exciting 

opportunities waiting for you – don't miss them! Your maximum participation will ensure 

your all-round holistic development. Embrace every opportunity for growth and learning 

with discipline and enthusiasm, and let your integrity shine through. 

We deeply value your unwavering support and partnership. Your collaboration is crucial 

to our success, and together, we can ensure a nurturing and enriching environment for all 

our students. We eagerly look forward to your continued cooperation throughout the 

academic year. 

 
Important Note: Mr. Ramandeep Singh has joined us as Administration Officer and will be 

looking after all areas of safety (school building & grounds, electrical, fire & transportation 

safety, mitigation of health hazards and first aid procedures.   

 

He can be contacted at 98767 67428 for any suggestions or complaints. 
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IMPORTANT DAYS & EVENTS 

CBSE Cluster XVIII Basketball Tournament (Under 14, 

17, 19) Girls & Boys 

August 1st to 6th , 2025 

Hoops Hustle: The Battle of Titans (Inter-House 

Basketball Tournament)(XI-XII) 

3rd Week of July 

Line Following Robot Challenge(VIII-XII) 4th Week of July 

Brainstorm Blitz: The Ultimate Quiz Showdown 4th Week of July 

The Power of Voice: Youth Parliament Session 

(XI-XII) 

4th Week of July 

Inter House Science Wiz Kid (VI-VIII) July  

All National & Religious Festivals  

 Independence Day Celebration 

 Van Mahotsava 

 Teej 

 Janamashtmi  

 

Brand Mania: The Ad- Mad Extravaganza (Ad Mad 

Show)(XI-XII) 

August 

 And many other Inter Class/House/School Activities and Competitions are on the 

horizon to be explored.    

 

 

Principal  


